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RAHALL REACTS TO RAIL STRIKE

WASHINGION, D.C. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) had the

following statement regarding the rail strike:
"It is my hope that this issue is successfully resolved as quickly
as possible. We have held hearings on the rail strike all day today,

and we could see a vote on it tonight."
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